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Salient points of the discussion: 

1. The Meeting was informed of the setup of an Advisory Committee under the 

Curriculum Development Council to oversee the follow-up actions of the 

medium-term review recommendations on BAFS  

2. Members discussed the follow up work in relation to the review of trimmed BAFS 

curriculum.  

3. The Meeting agreed that the BAFS supplementary notes needed updating so as to 

ensure the contents and terminologies were accurate, up-to-date, and consistent. 

 


